
Register your appliances 
for a safer 2019 !

The Register my appliance website is provided by AMDEA
- the Association of Manufacturers of Domestic Appliances –
to enable manufacturers to act quickly in the case of a recall.
This information is provided with support from the Office 
for Product Safety and Standards.


